BRIEFKOPF
An

Steszgal & Kerschbaumer & Partner

Informationstechnologie GmbH

DI Johann Steszgal

Steinamangerstraße 5

7423  Pinkafeld





Pinkafeld, am 7. May 2007
Letter of Intent for the RP7 project: 

„YES-SME – Young eHealth Solutions brought to you by SMEs“

Dear Mr. DI Steszgal,

We hereby declare our interest in the participation of the project: „YES-SME“. 

We consent to support this project operationally and strategically. 

All financial agreements between our company and the company Steszgal & Kerschbaumer & Partner GmbH will be handled separately.

We commit ourselves, like all other project partners, to the nondisclosure of this project and we will forward informations to third parties only after consultation of the company Steszgal & Kerschbaumer & Partner GmbH.

We welcome a positive project conclusion, since the results of this RP7 project  „YES-SME“ will have a substantial improvement for the European health service. 

Yours sincerely

NAME, Unterschrift, DATUM
